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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN … as part of the construction works on berth 1, personnel will be 

working on the ladders and fenders at water level. Work is expected to last for 2 weeks.  

 

Masters must obtain information from Yarmouth Radio on VHF Channel 12 before approaching or 

departing from these berths and before any movement or operation of engines or thrusters close to 

or adjacent to these berths.   

 

Masters are advised to exercise extreme caution when approaching or passing the site, to keep well 

clear of the works area and to pass at the slowest safe manoeuvring speed.   

For further information please contact Great Yarmouth LPS on VHF (Ch 12, callsign ‘Yarmouth 

Radio’) or telephone 01493 335511. 

 
Marine Operations Department 
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